Mercier, Betty

From: Carol & Merwin Lewis * )
Sent: Saturday, April 21, 2012 5:12 PM
To: Mercier, Betty

Subject: Please attach this note to agenda
Dear Betty,

Please attach this note to the agenda for the Civic Works Committee meeting, Mon. April 23, Item # 3 for the
public record.

I am writing to ask that the mayor and councilors—legally liable under changes to the Safe Drinking Water Act effective on
January 1, 2013—uwill vote to eliminate fluoridation to London’s water until such time as the safety of the procedure is
scientifically proven. | note that (1) a number of major cities in Canada, such as Calgary, have taken the step of
discontinuing fluoridation of water because of safety questions and (2) it is possible for the public to apply fluoride if
desired, through dental applications or toothpaste, but not to remove it from its drinking water currently; hence itis a
personal choice/human rights issue.

Thank you for your thoughtful consideration of this matter.

Respectfully,

Carol Lewis

838 Dufferin Avenue
London, Ontario N5SW 3K1



